PRESS RELEASE

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Education of Illini West HSD #307 was held on
Tuesday, November 22, 2016.

The Learning Center had 2 graduates.

Truth in Taxation Hearing was set for December 21, 2016 at 6:55 p.m.
The purchase of a school van was approved.

Pursuing full membership to the Prairieland Conference was approved.
Policy updates were adopted.

Several fundraisers were approved.

The resignation of Kayla Hageman as Head Volleyball Coach was accepted.



